
 
 
From: patricia pedari 
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 11:43 AM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Item f2 
 
 
I am opposed  to… 
“Wiping out all our provincially identified agricultural lands” 
The 413 is not necessary due to the under utilization of the 407 This is a waste of Ontario tax payers 
money and destruction of fertile land .. 
Patricia pedari 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


